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Four Injured in Jefferson Co Wreck
(KNZA)--A two-vehicle Jefferson County wreck Saturday night sent four Topeka
residents to the hospital.

The Kansas Highway Patrol says it happened at the intersection of K-4 and K-92
Highways, west of OzawKkie.

The Patrol says 71-year-old Meriden resident Danny Puderbaugh was driving a
pickup truck westbound on K-92 when he ran a stop sign at K-4 and struck the
rear bumper of a car driven by 64-year-old Pamela Fisk, which caused her car to
leave the roadway and roll several times.

Fisk and three passengers in her car were transported to Topeka’s Stormont-Vail
Hospital with unspecified injuries. They included 41-year-old Chad Fisk,
20-year-old Alix Fisk and 11-year-old Brock Dobbie.

Puderbaugh was not hurt.

The Patrol says all the occupants were buckled up when the wreck occurred
around 8:15 Saturday night.
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